
 

 

Dear colleagues, 
 
We are thrilled to announce the 9th Annual Exchange of Mathematical Ideas Conference, which will 
take place from August 11-13 at the University of Northern Iowa in Cedar Falls, IA. The Exchange 
conference is a joint effort of the mathematics department at the University of Northern Iowa, and 
Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University in Prescott, AZ. The conference brings together mathematicians 
from various disciplines and backgrounds to encourage collaboration and expose them to new ideas 
beyond their fields of expertise. Many of these collaborations have resulted in publications in 
prestigious journals. 

This year, the conference will focus on Algebra and its related fields. However, we welcome lectures 
related to Algebra in a broad sense and a diverse range of topics. 

We cordially invite everyone to attend the conference and give a 20 to 30 minutes talk on a topic of 
their choosing. Introductory and survey talks are welcome! The deadline for registration is June 30, 
2023. In case of a high volume of requests to give talks, we will select them on a first-come, first-served 
basis. If you only wish to attend, we still require online registration.  Conference proceedings will be 
available for those who participate. 

Graduate students are also encouraged to attend, and while we offer limited support for travel, poster 
sessions are also available. For further information, please check the website at https://math-
dept.info/EMI. 

We are excited to bring back the conference after the COVID hiatus and look forward to seeing new and 
returning participants. Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Organizers 

Hisa Tsutsui  
Professor, Department of Mathematics         
Prescott, AZ 86301   
                           
Douglas Mupasiri  
Professor, and Head of the Department of Mathematics         
University of Northern Iowa Cedar Falls, IA 50614 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


